Chris O'Brien

From:

John White Jr. <JohWhi@TacoComfort.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 5, 2025 11:15 AM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

Dear House Finance Committee

As a Rhode Island boater, I strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will hurt everyday Rhode Islanders by pricing us out of access to our waters, driving both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threatening local jobs and negatively impacting our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island's marine industry.

Sincerely, John Hazen White Jr Barrington



John White Jr. | Chairman, Taco Family of Companies

O: 401-942-8000

1160 Cranston St | Cranston, RI 02920 | TacoComfort.com









View our current career opportunities

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed, it you are not the intended recipient, please be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and any disclosure, dissemination, forwarding, printing, copying or use of this e-mail message or any attachment is strictly prohibited by the sender of this e-mail, Teco, incland HydroFlo Pumps, if you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately natify Taco's system administrator at 401-942-8000, or reply by e-mail to the sender, and purge this e-mail and its contents from your computer system immediately. Thallit you!